
Agreed Report 

Board of Management 

25th October 2016 

 

 The minutes of the Board of Management meeting on the 21st September 2016 were 

proposed, seconded and signed off by John Ward, acting chairperson. 

 The Board thanked Maeve McDermott for her willingness to undergo coordinators training 

for healthy schools and to lead the Healthy Schools initiative with her committee composed 

of staff and student volunteers.  The committee will plan events relating to Mental Health 

for the coming year. 

 A risk register for each room has been established for the current year.  All risks coded red 

and yellow are being addressed in the short to medium term. The Board thanked all staff for 

completing the risk assessment templates and Mr. Flynn for compiling the risk register. 

 Mr. McGovern gave a presentation on School Self Evaluation and showed all Board members 

how to access the school self-evaluation reports and school improvement plans for the four 

selected topics that relate to teaching and learning.  The Board was also shown the yearly 

monitoring for each of the targets in the areas covered by school self-evaluation.   

 The Board were updated on the preparation for Junior Cycle that has taken place to date in 

Corran College. 

 A handout was given to each Board member on the recommendations of previous 

inspections in TG and DCG, Irish, CSPE and Geography from 2010 to date and how these 

recommendations were addressed by management and teachers in these subject areas.   

 Noreen Waters, secretary of the Parent’s Association, gave a presentation to the Board of 

Management on the role and their priorities of the Parent’s Association for the current 

school year.   

 A detailed Principal’s Report outlining all curricular, extracurricular and CPD events since the 

last Board of Management meeting was presented and questions taken on same.   

 

 

 


